‘Correction

The St. George Tanaq Newsletter printed October
12, 1983 contained a statement to the effect that “the
Highly Corporation of Taiwan was recently accused of
poaching 6,000 mﬂnc tons of salmon bound for Alas-
kan waters.” -

This information was obtained from an article which
appeared in a September 29, 1983 issue of the Anchorage
Times.

This article has subsequently been retracted.

The accusation was completely false and we regret
this article was included in our coverage.




